
 

Tickets must be purchased online. Scan the QR Code to access both events. All 

tickets sold on a first come, first serve basis.  

If you require further information, email phs-events@pinnerhighschool.org  

Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th July 2023 
Show times 6.30pm – 8pm    Doors open 6pm 
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